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BAY STREET OSTERVILLE 
BOAT RAMP AND PARKING RECONSTRUCTION 

 
Work has begun on the reconstruction of the Bay Street Boat Ramp and parking area.  The boat 
ramp will be closed from January 5, 2017 until approximately April 15, 2017.  Parking and 
roadway construction will continue until approximately May 1, 2017. 
 
Residents should avoid the construction area.   
 
Questions regarding marine activities in the area should be directed to the Marine and 
Environmental Affairs Division at 508-790-6272. 
 
Project related questions should be directed to Roger D. Parsons, P.E., Town Engineer at 508-
790-6302. 
 
 
 
 

                                  
Town of Barnstable       
Department of Public Works 

382 Falmouth Road, Hyannis MA 02601 
http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

 
    Daniel W. Santos, P.E.                                 Office:  508-790-6400  

        Director          Fax:      508-790-6406 
      

 

 


